
TOWN OF LYSANDER MASK GUIDELINES 

Recently the CDC changed its guidelines regarding masks.  

Vaccinated people no longer need to wear a mask or 

physically distance in any setting, except where required 

by federal, state, local, tribal, or territorial laws, rules, 

and regulations, including local business and workplace 

guidance.   

As of this date, the Town of Lysander will not require 

anyone entering the building to wear a mask if they have 

been vaccinated.  Otherwise, those who are not 

vaccinated must wear a mask.    

For Board Meetings and other meetings held in Town 

Hall, people who have been vaccinated must be 

prepared to show their vaccination card, a picture of 

their card, or the NYS Excelsior Pass upon entering the 

building.  If they do not present proof of vaccination, 

they must wear a mask into the building.   

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation! 

 


